

October 21, 2010

Randal G. Winter Randal G. Winter Construction Inc. 28348 Constellation Road, Suite 810 Santa Clarita, CA 91355

Dear Randy,

Thank you so much for completing the tenant Improvement in our new building. Your organization move so quickly, it saved us a month of rent in our previous office.

We appreciate your attention to detail and the top quality of all your teams craftsmenship. Our visitors have been so impressed with how great our new headquarters looks and how soon we were able to open.

Please feel free to refer us to any of your prospective clients.

Sincerely,

Valencia Pipe Company

Andy Dervin

President